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Osman, Louis

From: Michael Crippin <
Sent: 13 January 2022 22:23
To: PlanningPolicy Wandsworth
Subject: Draft Local Plan - Open Space designation at Wimbledon Park Rifle Club, Granville 

Road, Southfields.

Dear Sirs,  
 

I write in relation to the current open space designation of the Wimbledon Park Rifle Club behind 
127 Granville Road, SW18 5SF as I believe the area currently shown as open space is incorrect.  
 

In the current adopted local plan the area designated as open space is as shown:  
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I believe this is an error as the area of open space at our grassed range is significantly larger than 
the area currently identified. I have marked up a screenshot from google maps below for 
your information and would request the local plan is corrected accordingly.  
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I trust this is acceptable but would be grateful if you could confirm the error has been rectified by 
return.  
 

Kind Regards,  
 

Mike Crippin 

Club Treasurer 

Wimbledon Park Rifle Club.  
127 Granville Road, SW18 5SF 
 

 
 
 


